
CITY OF DETROIT

PERSONNEL
DEPARTMENT

316 City-County Building

Detroit, Michigan 48226

(313)224-3700

Coleman A.Young, Mayor

February 19, 1990

Honorable George Crockett
8401 Woodward Avenue, Suite 106
Detroit, MI 48202

Dear George:

Many thanks for the special effort you made to be present

with us as we celebrated Nelson Mandela Day in Detroit.

Despite the unavoidable short notice, Iwas so pleased that
you were able to be with us. No event of its kind would have
been truly meaningful without you.

Ihope to see you again soon.

•Sincerely,

Jqjyce ~EJ. Garrett
Personnel Director

*toff 06 1990

JFG/slh




